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Dr George Vella, President of the Republic of Malta 

 

The Malta College of Family Doctors (MCFD) congratulates Dr George Vella on his 

appointment as the 10th President of the Republic.  

The MCFD notes how Dr Vella’s credentials as a family doctor and his continued interest in 

health issues are compounded by a lifelong experience in widespread public fora, national and 

international. 

The MCFD lauds the new President in his strong inaugural statement embracing a call for 

national unity, respect for values and the redress of poverty, a sensitivity towards Malta’s 

heritage and the natural and built environment as well as the commitments towards a fair 

distribution of wealth and the respect to life from its beginning.  These are all issues which 

directly and indirectly are related to the well-being of people and the sustainable development of 

the country.   

The MCFD looks forward to a productive collaboration with President Dr George Vella and his 

Office.  
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Dr. Jason Bonnici 
Honorary Secretary MCFD 
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